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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

General meeting – November 23, 2021 

Please note that because of the 2021 municipal election, the next general meeting of the Saint-Laurent 
Borough Council will take place on November 23, 2021, at 7:30 p.m., and will be held virtually. 

 

Montréal, 
October 20, 2021 
 

  Benoit Turenne 
  Secretary of the Borough Council Substitute 
 

 


